


 

 
 

 
 
Friday 30 June 2023 
 
OIA IRO-419  
Name: 
Email: @gmail.com 

Kia ora

Official information request regarding leaking tobies at 410 The Esplanade, Island Bay. 

Thank you for your official information request dated Friday 12 May 2023. You requested all 
correspondence related to the reporting of the leaking tobies at the above address. 

We have considered your request in accordance with the Local Government Official 
Information and Meetings Act 1987 (the Act) and determined that we are able to grant your 
request in part.   
 
The information you have requested can be found in this Dropbox folder. 
 
Pursuant to Section 7(2)(a) of the Act, names, contact emails and cell phone numbers have 
been redacted. We are also withholding costing information from Chorus New Zealand 
Limited, as well as from Vodafone New Zealand Limited in accordance with Section 
7(2)(b)(ii) of the Act.  
  
You have the right to seek an investigation and review by the Ombudsman of this decision. 
Information about how to make a complaint is available at www.ombudsman.parliament.nz 
or freephone 0800 802 602. 
 
Ngā mihi, 
 
 

Team Lead, Communications and Engagement 
  
 
 

 




